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My new technology lesson for the 3™ marking period involves two new web pages that
have been very helpful for my classes where students are on many different levels.

New-to-teachblogspot.com and web20guru.wikispaces.com

On the chrome books we are able each Friday to explore many different resources. From
lesson ideas, math videos, extra resources, good math tests, and math games. With most
of these categories the students are able to work at their own pace but, more importantly
their own level. After each response the chrome book gives immediate feedback to a
correct or incorrect answer. If the answer is incorrect the page will help and guide the
student towards the right answer. In my resource classes, it is difficult at times to reach
all students at the appropriate level. These pages are all grade appropriate to all students.
It saves me a lot of time and lets the student work for a full 40 minute period. Weather
we are reviewing for a test or introducing a new concept these pages have been very
helpful. The students are engaged and learning.



